First wolf sighting in Nevada
in 95 years
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At least one of the Shasta
pack wolves has been seen in
Nevada. Photo/ CDFWS

By Henry Brean, Las Vegas Review-Journal

State wildlife officials have confirmed the presence of a wolf
in Nevada for the first time since 1922.

The Nevada Department of Wildlife announced Friday that a wolf
from the Shasta Pack in Northern California crossed into the
Silver State in early November, but there is no evidence that
the animal was here to stay.

The wolf was caught on video near Fox Mountain, about 150
miles north of Reno, prompting an investigation by state
wildlife officials.
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